
PRODUCT SAFETY 

RECALL 
Plastic Spray Tubes supplied for use with 

LIQUI MOLY Petrol Engine Intake Decarb – 2733 

LIQUI MOLY Diesel Engine Intake Decarb – 3029

Supplied by Bralson Pty Limited trading as MotorActive
Sold between 1 November 2013 and 31 December 2019

DEFECT: The plastic spray tube supplied with the products may have been damaged, 
resulting in perforation of the tube.

HAZARD: If the tube is damaged, when attached to the can and the nozzle is depressed, some 
contents may be released through perforations in the tube to unintended areas. This may pose 
a risk of injury to users and bystanders and/or cause property damage.

WHAT TO DO:  

Consumers should cease using the product and visually inspect the plastic spray tube by 
running thumb and forefinger along its length to detect any melt marks, punctures or damage. If 
the tube is damaged or consumers are unsure, contact MotorActive to arrange a replacement 
plastic spray tube to be delivered, free of charge. 

For detailed inspection instructions, go to www.germanoils.com.au/spraytuberecall/

CONTACT DETAILS: Consumers can contact MotorActive on 1800 350 622 or via 
email spraytuberecall@motoractive.com.au

See productsafety.gov.au for

Australian product recall information 
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